City of Haines Newsletter
April 2014
Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Public Works Employee 
The City would like to welcome Josh Proebstel as the new City of Haines Public Works Maintenance I Employee. 

Easter Egg Hunt

The annual Easter Egg Hunt will be held Saturday April 19, 2014 and will start at 10:00 am sharp. It will be held at the Elkhorn Grange and the Haines City Park. Please arrive early to locate the area for your appropriate age group.
Community Yard Sale
The Haines Community Yard Sale is scheduled for May 3, 2014. The sign up sheet is available at City Hall. The deadline to be placed on the map is April 30, 2014.

The Elkhorn Grange will have tables or spaces available to rent for $10.00.  There will be a pancake & sausage breakfast 7:00 am - 11:00 am and a hamburger lunch 11:00 am - 1:00 pm.
Free Dump Day
There will be a free dump day for citizens inside the City limits of Haines May 10, 2014. One level pickup load allowed.

Friends of Haines Auction & Steak Dinner
The Friends of Haines will be holding an Auction & Steak Dinner May 17, 2014 at the Frontier. Proceeds will be used to fund the 4th of July fireworks.
Dog License

It is time to purchase 2014 dog licenses, the 2013 license expired December 31, 2013. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall, please bring proof of current rabies vaccination. It is a requirement to have your dog(s) licensed, the owner of an unlicensed dog(s) can be subject to a fine. 
ATV License
In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall for $5.00.

Planning Commission, Landfill & Planning Committees
Volunteers are needed to serve on the Planning Commission. The Planning Commission oversees planning projects within the City. Volunteers are also needed for serve on the Landfill and Planning committees. The Landfill committee will be reviewing the Landfill fees and policies. The Planning committee will be reviewing the existing planning ordinances. Contact City Hall to volunteer.
Be a part of your City
I invite each and every one of you to come to the Council meetings to hear and see first hand what is happening in your City. There are a lot of rumors and the best way to deal with a rumor is to research the facts. What you hear at the store, bar or at church may or may not be the truth. Rumors that get out of hand make the jobs of your Council and City employees harder and more costly, so please do your part to seek the truth. The next Council Meeting will be held Tuesday, April 8, 2014 at 7:00 pm at City Hall.  Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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